Amendment to the Protocol
of the joint meeting for selection of projects
in the Slovenian-German Joint Mobility Program 2019-2020

Based on the Protocol of the joint meeting for selection of projects in the Slovenian-German Joint
Mobility Program 2019-2020, signed on 28 November 2018, both sides agree that the Protocol should

be amended as follows:

Due to limited possibilities for implementation of project activities during the pandemic of COVID-19 in
2020, the funding period of projects from January 1, 2019 to December 31, 2020 agreed in Paragraph

5, will be extended for one year, until December 31, 2021.

All other provisions of the Protocol remain unchanged.

Done in Ljubljana and Bonn in two original copies in English language.

For the Slovenian side:
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Andreja Cufer

Head of International and
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For the German side:

Stephanie Knobloch

Head of Section P33 “Project Funding for
German Language and Research Mability”,
DAAD
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